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Hi everyone,
Can you believe a quarter of the year has 
already flown past? Things have been busy 
at WRP, read all about the latest 
happenings in this edition. Don’t forget to 
pass any news you would like to share with 
us to be included next time around.

Message from the Editor

Caryn

WRP cleaned up at the 2012 Water Conservation and Water 
Demand Management Sector Awards with the following prices:

Overall Winner (Domestic & Local Government)
Ekurhuleni Metropolitan Municipality

Recognition: Tshwane Metropolitan

Awards

The Ekurhuleni Team

The Tshwane Team

The Drakenstein Municipality

Well done to all who are working 
on these successful projects.
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Niel was recently in Rwanda for a WDM job. He reported back of pleasant country. Niel stayed in the hotel 
that forms the centre of the movie, “Hotel Rwanda”.

News

Projects

The awarding of the Orange River Reconciliation Study to WRP water Resources section has been 
formalised. Congrats to Manie and Pieter.
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